
Edgartown Affordable Housing Committee 

May 29, 2018 

Edgartown Town Hall 

 

 

Members in attendance: Chairman Mark Hess, Vice-Chairman Tim Rush, Christina Brown, Christine 

White, Nancy Trimper 

 

Minutes: The Committee reviewed and approved minutes from May 8, 2018. 

 

Old Business: The assistant informed the Committee that she spoke to Cynthia Wansiewicz of 

Reynolds Rappaport and Kaplan & Hackney regarding the title insurance and Cindy said that she 

would be in touch with Rachel and hopefully have more news in the near future.   

 

Christina Brown mentioned that she would like the assistant to email the Waste Water Department to 

confirm the original agreement made with the Committee regarding providing sewer service for the 

Meshacket affordable housing project. 

 

The assistant was instructed to send a letter from the Committee to Joseph Roberts.  The Committee 

discussed candidates for an additional committee member. 

 

New Business: The assistant shared with the Committee that she will be seeking a full-time position 

do to personal circumstances.  She is still interested in working for the Committee and the committee 

members were very supportive and potentially interested in increasing her hours for the Meshacket 

project.  

 

The Committee would like the assistant to invite the new Town Administrator to a meeting in the near 

future to discuss the Committee’s projects. 

 

Correspondence: There was no new correspondence. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:33 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Arielle Hayes 


